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Pro-Life Speaker Heather Hobbs Warns Against COVID-19
Jab
Heather Hobbs, pro-life speaker and
ambassador with Save The 1 and the JBS
Field Coordinator for northern Texas,
addresses the recent revelations from
Project Veritas of a Pfizer whistleblower.
Melissa Strickler, a quality auditor at Pfizer,
leaked sensitive emails from Pfizer
executives showing how they wish to
conceal, from the general public, the fact
that aborted fetal cells were in fact used in
their COVID-19 vaccine program. According
to Hobbs this constitutes a violation of
people’s trust in drug and medication
manufacturers. She also discusses concerns
about women who are pregnant being forced
to take the mRNA gene therapy jab against
their will, and how someone pregnant
women have even had a miscarriage after
receiving the jab.
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Subscribe to the New American
Get exclusive digital access to the most informative,

non-partisan truthful news source for patriotic Americans!

Discover a refreshing blend of time-honored values, principles and insightful
perspectives within the pages of "The New American" magazine. Delve into a

world where tradition is the foundation, and exploration knows no bounds.

From politics and finance to foreign affairs, environment, culture,
and technology, we bring you an unparalleled array of topics that matter most.

Subscribe

What's Included?
24 Issues Per Year
Optional Print Edition
Digital Edition Access
Exclusive Subscriber Content
Audio provided for all articles
Unlimited access to past issues
Coming Soon! Ad FREE
60-Day money back guarantee!
Cancel anytime.
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